
 

Celebrating Pentecost in the Anglican Province of Ontario 

with a service premiering on Sunday, May 31st at 2pm 

 

Dear friends in Christ, 

You are warmly invited to attend an online celebration of Pentecost which is being 

offered in joy and love from every corner of our vast ecclesiastical province – from 

Moosonee and Algoma in the north and west, to Ottawa and Ontario in the east and 

Toronto, Huron and Niagara in the south.  

In word and song, in prayers, music and images we will catch sight and sound of the 

Spirit’s flame and work in our midst, binding us together in love.  

The celebration will be premiered on YouTube at 2pm on Sunday 31st May through the 

Ecclesiastical Province of Ontario’s website and shared on your diocesan websites and 

social media channels (see details below).  

May this act of worship be a visible sign of our unity, and until then may the peace of God 

which passes all understanding hold you gently during this time of pandemic.  

“Peace be with you.” 

 

The Most Reverend Anne Germond 

Metropolitan, Ecclesiastical Province of Ontario 

 

The Anglican Ecclesiastical Province of Ontario’s website 

https://www.province-ontario.anglican.ca/ 

The Anglican Ecclesiastical Province of Ontario’s YouTube channel 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjBlfmW55t4p6v1x3hcFdLw 

https://www.province-ontario.anglican.ca/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjBlfmW55t4p6v1x3hcFdLw

